
Wredling Middle School 
Daily Announcements – November 15, 2016 

 

 Special shout out to the wrestling team who improved their season record to 7 wins and 0 defeats last 
night after beating West Chicago. 

 

 Wredling Drama Club presents the fall play "How to Succeed in High School Without Really Trying."  
Showtimes are December 1st, 2nd, and 3rd.  Tickets are $5.00 and go on sale today in the main office. 

 

 Yearbook will meet today in room 402 to work on photos and our "Favorites" lists from 3:30 until 4:15. 
 

 The WRED TV meeting scheduled for today has been canceled. 
 

 Craft Club will be going to "ALL About Art" today to make Christmas ornaments.  Meet in room 122.  
 

 WEB is hosting a Fall Game night for 6th graders today from 3:30 - 4:30.  Get ready to have some fun!! 
 

 Science Club will be exploring volcanoes at our meeting today in room 225.  We will meet from 3:30-4:15. 
 

 Attention Wredling's Drama Club Promotions, Props, and Tickets Crews!  There will be meetings both 
today and Thursday this week from 3:30-4:15 in Mrs. Goble's Room, room 111 in the 7th grade red pod.  
See you then! 

 

 On Wednesday, November 16th, all 8th grade band students report to 2nd hour combined band rehearsal. 
 

 Attention Jazz Lab students - there is no jazz after school on Wednesday.  There is rehearsal before school 
on Friday at 7:30am for all Jazz Lab members.  After this week we return to our normal printed schedule.  
Thanks for your flexibility! 

 

 TSA will continue the building of our battlebots this Thursday from 3:30 to 4:15in room 403.  If you want to 
build a battlebot, this is probably your last chance to get in before it's too late! 

 

 There is no coding club this week.  We will get back to coding after Thanksgiving. 
 

 Builder's Club is meeting after school on Thursday in the 8th grade black pod.  New members are always 
welcome and snacks are provided.  

 

 Hey InClub Members, we will have our next meeting this Thursday, November 17th in Pod 7-2 or the white 
pod.  We will have a fun surprise waiting for you!  Pick up is at 4:30 p.m. 

 

 Join us on December 8th for another mini-Science Olympiad.  For this event, students will build a 
Scrambler or a Hovercraft.  Guidelines for building can be obtained from your science teacher, Mrs. 
Martinez, Mrs. Zicherman, or Mrs. Butt.  The deadline for entry in the mini-Olympiad is December 5th.   

 

 A reminder to all Choir students who have secured a spot on the Little Mermaid field trip.  Please sign up 
for a group BY FRIDAY OF THIS WEEK!  Remember, groups must contain 8 students FROM ANY CLASS, ANY 
GRADE.  The sign-up sheets are located in the back of the Black Box Theatre. 

 

Be a hero today.  Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded. 

Thank you Wredling!  Have a great day! 


